From: Jonathan Morrow

Sent: Fri Nov 15 12:49:20 2024

To: Connie Marinetto

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application no. 2024/4734/A
Importance: Normal

Dear Ms. Marinetto,

I am resident at 51 Princess Road, London, NW1 8JS. I am writing to object to the proposed
illuminated sign at the ground floor cafe at 42 Gloucester Avenue, London, NW1 8JD.

The proposed sign would, in my view, be obtrusive. It would not be in keeping with the standards
of signage of other commercial properties in the neighbourhood.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan

Jonathan Morrow




